
RSVP to Danielle Simons at 207-561-6097

or danielle.simons@pngaming.com

by October 10, 2010

FRED NICHOLS 
BARN DEDICATION CEREMONY

HOLLYWOOD SLOTS HOTEL & RACEWAY

Hollywood Slots Hotel & Raceway and  Maine 

Standardbred Breeders and Owners Association invite 

you to  join colleagues, friends and family to attend the

FRED NICHOLS
BARN DEDICATION CEREMONY

Saturday, October 16, 2010 at NOON.

On this day we will celebrate a man who was instrumental in the preservation 

of Bangor’s Historic Track as well as Maine’s Harness Racing Industry.

Persons under 21 years of age may not enter the slot machine area unless licensed employees. Do you or anyone you know have a gambling problem?
For help, services, & counseling please call 1-800-522-4700. ©2010 Penn National Gaming, Inc.

We Invite You To Share The Day With Us!

NOON - 12:25PM: Coffee & Pastries

12:30PM - 1:00PM: Dedication Ceremony

Welcome and special acknowledgements
Corey Smith

Hollywood Slots Hotel & Raceway, Director of Racing

Special Remarks
John j. gennetti, jr.

Chapter President, New England Harness Writers Association

Formal Dedication Presentation
mike andrew

President of Maine Standardbred Breeders & Owners Association

Closing


